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[image: Image result for cartoon bunting]Welcome back to school for the second half of the Autumn half term.  What a busy few weeks we have ahead of us!   Please make a note of the dates on our list.

Burntstump Open Mornings 
[image: Image result for cartoon baby]We will be having two open mornings on Saturday 11th November between 10:00 and 12:00 and Wednesday 29th November at 11:00 for prospective new pupils.  If you know of anyone who is considering sending their children to us, please invite them along.
Another new arrival! 


Congratulations to Mrs Cotton-Winfield on the birth of a beautiful baby boy.  Jacob William was born on 7th October, weighing 7lb 5oz.  Mother and baby are doing well!

Our new-look website
www.burntstumpchurch.notts.sch.uk
Please take a few moments to peruse our new Burntstump Seely website.  We have had a make-over!  Your child’s teacher will be posting lots of information about what the class will be doing on their class page.  We even have a musical performance on 
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November 2017
[image: Image result for cartoon class register]the mighty Oaks page.  Mendlessohn – eat your heart out!


Attendance  
Remember, the more your child is at school, the more settled they will be and the better they will do. If your child seems poorly in the morning, but they seem better by the afternoon, please bring them in – that afternoon counts!  Our afternoons begin at 1:00.
To encourage good attendance, we have introduced 100% vouchers for those children with 100% attendance for the half term.  43 children received vouchers for last half term.  The school council asked the children what vouchers they would like to be available. The vouchers chosen were:
· Bring a toy to school on 31st Oct
· Bring a story to share, 
· Come to school in fancy dress,
· be a TA for a lesson (KS2),
· have an extra break on 31st Oct, 
· PJ day, 
· slipper day.  
So if your child comes home with a voucher, they do have permission!
If your child did not receive a 100% voucher because they missed some school, don’t despair as they will have another chance next half term.
We have also introduced a family prize.  All children with 100% attendance will be placed in a draw.  This half term it was a £10 Odeon Cinema Voucher which was won by Elijah.  Enjoy the movie, Moore family!
We are on the look-out for donations of family prizes.  If you have any ideas for who we could contact, please let us know.
[image: Image result for poppy]
Poppies
As we approach 11th November, we are keen to support the British Legion.  Children will need to bring 50p or £1 if they wish to buy a poppy or bracelet. There are also a variety of poppies for parents to buy.

[image: Image result for cartoon hat and gloves]
Winter’s a-coming! 

As the days get colder, please remember to send appropriate warm clothing with your child (named of course!).  We will be playing outside at playtimes whenever possible so coats, hats, scarves and gloves are a must for those chilly days.
Some children are losing their uniforms even when they have their name in.  Please check that your child comes home with the right uniform so that we can return them to their rightful owners.


[image: Image result for cartoon car]Parking 

[image: Image result for snowflake]Please remember not to park in the school bus spot, either in the morning or at the end of the day.  It is dangerous for the children and disruptive to the traffic when the bus has no space to park. The Pingle is available for parking.

Snow! 
[image: Image result for books]As the weather draws in, should school need to close due to snow, we will contact parents by text.  Please make sure you are on our texting list. You should also check our school website if you think school may be closed.

Reading  
Please remember to read with and to your child as often as possible.  Reading is the key which opens the door to learning.  Our reading display is looking lovely in our ICT suite.  Please remember to send a picture of your child reading in an unusual place.

Christmas
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please look out for letters about our Christmas performances: our EYFS and KS1 Nativities and our Carol Concert at St Paul’s Church.  The children will need to practise their words and we always appreciate parent helpers and costumes sent from home.  It may seem early to mention this, but the practising does take some time!
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A chance to blow your trumpet for the villagers of
Alport, Middleton and Youlgrave




image3.jpeg




